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Comments: I've noticed the area around Mt. Herman is much cleaner and safer since shooting was restricted five

or so years ago. Before this restriction I had near misses with bullets and had encountered shooters on trails with

my young children. There was even a popular shooting spot that people would shoot from an overlook across a

valley. I think more shooting specific ranges would assist in educating shooters, give a safe, backstopped, place

to shoot, and localize trash. Public ranges would also relive pressure off other recreational users. 


